
Hello. I am writing to express my support for SB 128. Private education has played an important part in 
my life. My parents sacrificed financially to send me to Berean Academy in Elbing, KS. I am blessed to be 
able to send my own children to the same school. My husband works long hours of overtime to be able 
to afford the private school tuition. SB 128 would be life changing for us, giving my husband more time 
with his family and less financial stress on us all.   
Please support SB 128 and thank you for serving the state of Kansas! 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Megan Potter 
 


